
Universal Road Reconstruction 

Fairwood Avenue to Progress Avenue 

 

Description:  The City of Columbus, Public Service Department, Transportation Division is 

engaged in the Universal Road Reconstruction project from Fairwood Avenue to Progress 

Avenue. The project reconstructs Universal Road and investigates the possibility of constructing 

sidewalks along this industrial roadway.  The project length is approximately 2200 feet.  

 

Project Benefits: This project will reconstruct Universal Road which has been experiencing 

severe deterioration; it will help retain businesses located in this industrial area. 

 

Project Costs:   

   

 Design: $169,869.00 

 Right-of-Way:  $20,000.00 

 Construction: $1.2 Million (Preliminary estimate)  

 

Schedule (as of 5-8-07): 

 Design:  6/20/2007 to 3/20/2007 

 Right-of-Way:  3/20/2008  to  9/20/2008 

 Construction:  4/15/2009  to 10/15/2009 

 

Status:  Design work will start approximately 1 month after legislation passes.  Construction will 

begin after design has finished, the right-of-way acquired and funding is allocated.   
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